
  

  St. George Catholic Elementary School 
 

 
Part of the Lakeshore Catholic Family of Schools 

 

  Phone:  905.894.3670                  JANUARY 2025                Email: st.george@ncdsb.com 

Instagram: stgeorgecatholic 

 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

A Prayer for the New Year 
 

Come, Holy Spirit, Spirit of the Risen Christ, be with 
today and always. Be our Light, our Guide, and our 
Comforter. Be our Strength, our Courage and our 
Sanctifier. May this new year be a time of deep 

spiritual growth for us, a time of welcoming 
 

Your graces and gifts, a time for forgiving freely and 
unconditionally, and a time for growing in virtue and 
goodness. Come, Holy Spirt, Be with us today and 

always, Amen. 
 

 

 

FAMILY LITERACY DAY 

 
Family Literacy Day - January 27, 2025 
 
Make a pledge as a family to learn ways to be more 
green. Use less electricity, commute together, and 
reuse items. Being green together is a fun way to 
learn as a family while being kind to the 
environment. Family Literacy Day will take place 
on January 27, 2025. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

JANUARY STUDENT WORK 

 
Upon our return on January 6th, 2025 students and 
teachers will focus on continuous learning as we 
work through the remainder of Term 1. Students 
are encouraged to return to school ready to learn 
and show what they know. January is an 
opportunity for students to focus on their work and 
complete all assignments promptly. 
 
Term 1 ends January 30, 2025! 
 
 
 
 

 

ECO CORNER 

 

This month our ECO schools focus will be on 

reducing our footprint in regards to school wide 

waste. We will host Wasteless Wednesdays all 

throughout the month of January. Students are 

encouraged to bring a litterless lunch each 

Wednesday during the month. Alternatively, 

students may bring a boomerang style lunch, which 

simply means that any waste returns home in their 

lunch pale to be disposed of or recycled at home.  

 
 

           
 

 


